January 14, 2019

Mr. Felton Thomas, Jr. Executive Director, CEO Cleveland Public Library 325 Superior Avenue Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Dear Mr. Thomas,

On behalf of my colleagues, I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for all that you have done and continue to do for the faculty and students of St. Mark School. The partnership that has been established and solidified by Mr. J.J. Lendl, of the Cleveland Public Library, is phenomenal.

I had the pleasure of meeting Mr. Lendl's acquaintance last year when organizing field trips to the library and when visiting the library to experience the Superman Exhibit and puppet show. Since this time, we have been in regular communication in an effort to form various opportunities to connect the students of my school with the library system. Mr. Lendl has been instrumental in providing outreach to our school to include 3-D printing instruction with Julie Gabb, in addition to extending an invitation for our students to experience the fine arts at the Ohio Theater. He has further piqued the interest of the junior high students by offering to visit our technology lab to provide both coding and graphic design instruction.

Since our initial acquaintance, Mr. Lendl has been welcoming, kind, informative, and very generous of his time. Miss Gabb was a welcome partner to our school when assisting Mr. Lendl during the 3-D creation and instruction this past fall.

When surveying the students at the conclusion of the quarter, all indicated their enthusiasm, gratitude, and appreciation for the visit to provide instruction with TinkerCad and use of the 3-D printer. This is a testament to Mr. Lendl and his ability to connect with the students.

It is not often that relationships of this kind are established. It is my hope that St. Mark School and the Cleveland Public Library System continue to work together for months and years to come. Thank you for extending such great services to us. Thank you for all that you do for the citizens of Cleveland and for the faculty and students at St. Mark School.

Most sincerely,

Mrs. Patricia McGinty